From: Matt Rice <matt.rice@capitolairspace.com>
Sent on: Thursday, March 18, 2021 8:53:23 PM

To: Gerking, Kyle <kgerking@tenaska.com>
Subject: FAA/DoD process

» EXTERNAL EMAIL «
Kyle,

I’m writing to describe the process for notifying the Department of Defense of any proposed structure (including solar panels).

The federal regulatory guidelines, under 14 CFR Part 77.9, stipulate the criteria for when any structure requires FAA notification. Because the Posey County Solar project required FAA notice, Capitol Airspace submitted this notice to FAA via
submittal of FAA form 7460-1 on 16 March, 2021.

Upon receipt of any filing, the FAA will submit the coordinates, site elevations, and heights to a number of federal offices. The Department of Defense (DoD) is one of the offices which will be notified. The DoD will review the project, and reply to
the FAA with either a “no objection,” or they may request further conversations with the developer if there are any potential impacts.

The Posey Solar project was formally filed with FAA. As a part of that process it will be reviewed by the DoD as well.

Please contact me on my direct line or cell below if any questions come up.

Matt Rice

Capitol Airspace Group
5400 Shawnee Road
Suite 304

Alexandria, VA 22312
(703) 256-2485 — Office
(571) 297-6528 — Direct
(843) 271-1034 — Cell



